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Teen Space / After school  
Afterschool has been going much better.  Everyone here is working to make the time afterschool 
much smoother for all.  We haven’t found the time to build the new shelving yet, but that will 
hopefully get done this month. 
 
Staffing Changes 
Interviews for the Circulation Assistant position have begun and will wrap up the week of Dec 16, 
with the hopes of having someone in place around the first of the year. 
The posting for the Programming position has closed.  We are beginning to review those 
applications.  We are looking for the first week or two of the New Year for interviews, which should 
allow for the new person to start a week or two before Janie leaves. 
We have excellent candidates for both positions. 
 
The Director change will be discussed later on the agenda. 
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